
 

KARTING the COAST RULES REVISIONS 

PUBLISH DATE: MARCH 1, 2023 

EFFECTIVE DATE: APRIL 15, 2023 

 

KARTING the Coast has officially partnered with VEGA Kart Racing Tires for 2023 and we will be 

exclusively racing on the following VEGA tire compounds: 

 VAH Red for all 4 stroke classes. 

VEGA XH3 Green for all 2 stroke classes.  

VEGA W6 Rain (The Option tire for declared rain races). 

One set of race tires per race class will be allowed per race day. Tires will be marked at the scale area by 

a designated KtC race official at the completion of qualifying race #1 (It is the racer’s responsibility to 

make sure all 4 tires receive the required tire marking before leaving the scale area). Racers are to run 

all 3 races (2 Qualifying Races and 1 Final) on the same set of marked tires. 

 

You may source your VEGA race tires at any location at this time. That being said, official KtC annual race 

members will receive discounts for each set purchased directly from Drive Your Line LLC. KtC annual race 

members also qualify for additional bulk discounts when purchasing through Drive Your Line. For 

additional information and ordering, email Christy@driveyourline.com. 


